



Mr J Hodgson – Principal

____ ...Changing lives

Dear Parents and Carers,

Principal's update

I hope this letter finds you well and you are looking forward to the summer holidays and spending some quality time with your children.

Pupils are still working hard and will continue to do so until we finish for summer at **12.00pm on Friday 25**th **July**. Before this I would like to take the opportunity to give some notices and a reminder of several expectations that will make their transition back to school in September easier.

Uniform and Equipment

Attached to this letter is another from Miss Upright with a detailed breakdown of uniform expectations, however there are some points I would like to highlight:

- All pupils require a pencil case, pen, pencil, rubber and ruler. We will give them this at the start of the year, but it is pupil/parent responsibility to ensure this is kept topped up and with pupils every school day.
- Along with a pencil case, pupils are required to have a bag, planner and tie. Again, if this is lost/broken it must be replaced.
- Piercings are banned in school If your child plans to get a new piercing please do this in the 1st week of the summer holidays, giving it time to heal so it can be removed as they come through the school gates.

Arrangements for the start of term - September 2025

Pupils will start returning to school on Tuesday 3rd September and we will be staggering the start times for each year group. When pupils come into the Academy, they will start with an assembly then go to form to receive their planners, timetable, equipment and any other relevant information. Please can pupils be at the blue line (school entrance) for the following times:

Year Group	Day/date of return to school	Time of return
7	Tuesday 2 nd September	8.25am
11	Tuesday 2 nd September	11.00am
10	Tuesday 2 nd September	12.00pm
9	Wednesday 3 rd September	8.25am
8	Wednesday 3 rd September	9.25am

If you have any queries regarding the information above, please do not hesitate to contact the Academy on info@serlbyparkacademy.org.uk.

Wishing you and your family a restful and enjoyable summer break.

Yours faithfully

Mr J Hodgson

Principal

Marc